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Hello,
It is not necessary to extend the restrictions on non-citizens entering the US by air or any means. The covid vaccines do not
prevent transmission therefore there is no difference between vaccinated or unvaccinated persons as stated by the CDC. I
live in Canada and work for a U.S. corporation with locations across Canada. I have to travel to the US for conferences and
training.
The restrictions make it difficult for me to satisfy my responsibilities of employment.
Many people are in a similar situation to me and others want to travel and spend money in the US.
The restrictions should expire.

Comments Received :


